
 

 

Village of Sheridan 
Special Board Meeting 
February 16, 2025 
 
The Board of Trustees met on the above date with the following members present: Dale Green, Judy 
Hinterlong, Wendy Greenrod, Heather Weber, Dave Heubel, and Marlene Woodward. 
 
Mayor Wehner asked for a motion to enter Executive Session under Section 2(C)(1) of the Open 
Meetings Act for discussion on personnel. Judy Hinterlong Motioned to enter Executive Session. Dale 
Green seconded the motion. A Roll Call Vote was taken to enter Executive Session: 
Dale Green-Yes 
Judy Hinterlong-Yes 
Heather Weber-Yes 
Wendy Greenrod-Yes 
Dave Heubel-Yes 
Marlene Woodward-Yes             
The meeting entered Executive Session. 
 
Upon return from Executive Session, Mayor Wehner asked if there was any public comment. Chief 
Bergeron thanked the board. 
 
There being no further business, Judy Hinterlong motioned to adjourn the meeting. Heather Weber 
seconded the motion. All were in favor and the meeting adjourned.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Cathy Grimwood 
Village Clerk  


